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Chairman’s Welcome to the 2017 Season 
On behalf of RCC, I would like to extend our warm welcome to you 
all for the 2017 season. I would like to thank all our sponsors for 
supporting our club, without their support we could not function 
correctly and It’s great to see so many supporting us for many 
years.   
A big welcome to Wise & Co, who now sponsor our ever-
increasing girl’s sections, which is now sitting at 90 and we have 3 
teams entered in the leagues.  
 
For those members who are new to the club, I extend my best 
wishes to you, and please do reach out if you want to discuss 
anything with me, I tend to be at most Friday night coaching 
sessions. Don’t forget to collect your membership cards from the 
Pavilion on a Friday as this card gives you some excellent 
discounts, including 7.5% at Forest Lodge, see fixture book for full 
list.  
 
Update from the field, our 3 senior sides have not had the best of 
starts but the way our lads have applied themselves has been 
excellent and I know results will change soon in our favour. It’s 
always hard in May, due to Unis and Exams but the current set of 
players have done really well. Please support where you can, I 
know the guys really appreciate it.  
In the Village cup, we were handed an Away win, so now we are at 
home on May 28th so please watch out for start times and if you 
are free, please do come to the REC to watch.  
 
Regards 
  

Carl Baker 
Chairman 
 
Wise & Co “New Girls sponsors”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bowling- Friday Night Pay 
as you Go 

Would you like to give bowling a 
try but cannot get along for roll-
ups on Tuesday or Thursday 
afternoon? Then the new Friday 
evening roll-up from 6.30 pm until 
8 pm is just for you. Simply walk in 
and give it a try. All you need is to 
wear trainers or shoes with no 
heels, the woods and the advice 
will be there for you. Further, if 
you like bowling then come along 
each Friday and pay as you play 
with no need to take out 
membership. We look forward to 
seeing you.' 
 

Music nights, Don’t miss 
them 
 
RCC are delighted to be 
introducing some local youth 
bands to our music nights this 
season.  The bands will be playing 
some short sets following Friday 
night training on the Rec. 
Friday 19th May- Kingdom  
Friday 14th July- Rumours and 
7by10 
Please come along and support 
some fantastic music, with a 
mixture of current rock and pop 
music! 

 
Marquee Hire 

Rowledge CC marquee is available 
to hire all year round.  For further 
information please email 
marketingmanager@roweldgecric
ketclub.com   

http://www.wiseandco.co.uk/
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Our volunteers…. Mega thanks….but what’s 
next? 

For 20 years’ I have had the pleasure of organising our junior 
cricket. 

I have never taken for granted the fantastic support from our 
parent volunteers, it takes over 1500 sessions a year to run our 
club. Just last year 11 dads went on the ECB coaching course thus 
securing the junior section. This year our girls section flourishes 
largely underpinned by the great help from a group of our Mums. 

In addition, our group of 20 qualified ECB coaches do a fantastic 
job for our youngsters. 

Our Committee do so much other work for us all. 

I am constantly amazed that our busy members find time to help 
BUT… 

Over the years running our club has become an increasing 
complex management task to provide high level coaching, match 
organisation and a safe playing environment. 
 

I know it appears we are always asking for help but to continue 
our success we must get help from parents. We currently need 
help in these areas: 
 

• Junior Fixture administrator-.  To co-ordinate youth match 
pitch availability. This takes about 1 to 2 hours a week from April 
onwards 

• BBQ support-   To order and collect Friday Night BBQ food 
on a weekly basis. This is 30 mins a week from May to end July. 

• Junior Kit organiser- to ensure our junior kit is sufficient for 
the coaches. This is a task in April and about an hour a month 
during the season. 

• Planning coach cover on Friday nights- about 20 mins a 
week during the season. 

• Sweets Friday Organiser in 2018 season when Jennie steps 
down next year. 

 
PETER 
 

If you are able to help in any of these areas or want more info 
please contact marketingmanager@rowledgecricketclub.com 

 

 
 
New Face book Page 
This season we are introducing a 
new Facebook site to offer a better 
and safer source of 
communication to all our 
members. 
We have set up a new Rowledge 
Cricket Club Facebook page as 
well as Rowledge Cricket Club 
Members Group page.  This is a 
closed group which only allows 
members of RRC to use and view 
our pages.  We are currently 
transferring over to the new 
member only page and the old 
cricket club profile will be taken 
down at the end of June.  
Please could you therefore 
connect to the Rowledge Cricket 
Club members group and also like 
our main club page.   

 
Second Hand Face book 
Page 
There is a demand from our 
members for second hand 
kit/equipment. We have therefore 
set up a Second Hand Kit 
Facebook page where all our 
members can buy and sell.  Please 
take a look at the page and post 
any kit you would like to sell. 

 Please note that RCC do not take any 
responsibility for the sale or purchase of 
goods on this site.  If you have any 
questions regarding the terms, please do 
not hesitate to contact us: 
marketingmanager@rowledgecricketclub.
com 

http://www.wiseandco.co.uk/
mailto:marketingmanager@rowledgecricketclub.com
mailto:marketingmanager@rowledgecricketclub.com
mailto:marketingmanager@rowledgecricketclub.com
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Girls Cricket…. Great success to celebrate. 
It’s great to see that we have 90 girls at our cricket this year. This 
is a record number for the club. To see so many girls on the Rec is 
a great sight on Fridays. 
 
For the first time ever we have been able to field 3 teams in the 
NE Hants league at u10 /12/14 levels. We are so pleased that a 
large number of girls are giving cricket a try. We hope to make it 
exciting, fun and encourage them to play representative cricket for 
our teams. 
 
A special thanks to our fantastic parent volunteers who are 
organising the teams and particularly to our Dads who qualified on 
the ECB level 2 coaching course. 
 
We are hugely grateful to Wise & Co for their sponsorship of the 
girls’ section, it’s great to see their logo alongside the Rowledge CC 
badge… many thanks to them! 
 
We hope that next year we will be able run to a full ladies / older 
girls league team. 
 
Peter Brinsden 
 

Brolly Referbishment sponsor Presidents Day 

 
After a fantastic Presidents Day last year, being spoiled with some 
of the best of our British summer time, we are delighted that local 
construction company Brolly Refurbishment are back again to 
sponsor this years’ Presidents Day. We hope the weather is on our 
side once again and look forward to enjoying some great cricket.  

 

 

 

Our New Overseas player 
for 2017 

Tom Treble is our overseas player 
for the 2017 season, and has fitted 
in so well in his first month with 
the club.  He will be coaching on a 
Friday night and assisting at nets 
during the week.  
Please do make him feel welcome 
when you see him around the club. 
 

 

Further details 
about Tom’s 
profile can be 
found on the 
website link 
below.  

http://www.rowledgecricketclub.c
om/news/news.php 

 

Moving House, then 
don’t forget Burns & 
Webber special offer!  

For an amazing forth year, B&W 
are generously offering Rowledge 
CC a donation if you instruct them 
to sell your house for you, upon 
showing your membership card to 
them. See full details in the fixture 
book or call the office on 01252 
713858.  

 

http://www.wiseandco.co.uk/
http://www.rowledgecricketclub.com/news/news.php
http://www.rowledgecricketclub.com/news/news.php
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Rowledge CC- Xmas Ball 2017 

Last years’ Xmas Ball was a great hit and we have therefore 
decided to hold another this year.  More details to follow but for 
now please put the date in your diary: 

 1st of December 2017 at Farnham Rugby Club!  

 

Friday 16th June – Live Music-  The Arc Band     
We also welcome back The Arc Band playing from 7.45 pm 
following Junior cricket on the Rec.  Back by popular demand to 
help us relax into the summer with their ango franco rock music. 
Please come along enjoy our local music. 

 

SMS Messaging 

As we all know, our British summertime is not always to be relied 
on. With this in mind, we have taken on our new SMS messaging 
service which will allow us to message you regarding any Friday 
night Cricket cancellations on any given evening and also any 
other urgent information.  

Please, don’t forget we also post  information including upcoming 
events on our website and our new Facebook page.  

 

Don’t forget Junior Cricket every Friday Night on 
the Rec at 6.30pm.  

Come and enjoy the bar BBQ and sweets. 
 

It’s ‘Serious’ Kit 

Dummer -based Serious Cricket continues as the club’s exclusive 
supplier of club kit and leisurewear. The range can be viewed, and 
ordered, online at the RCC store at www.seriouscricket.co.uk.    

Meantime, for cricket equipment (such as bats and pads), RCC 
continues to recommend Hale-based Berkeley Sports 
(www.berkeleysports.com). 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 5th May  
Junior cricket starts at the Rec 

Friday 19th May 
Kingdom – live music at the Rec 

Monday 29th May 
Rowledge Village Fayre 

Sunday 3rd June 
Rowledge Dads V Casuals, Inter Yr. 
comp  

Friday 16th June 
The Arc Band - live band at the Rec 

Friday 14th July 
Rumours and 7 by 10 - live band at 
the Rec 
 
Sunday 6th August  
Presidents Day (I’Anson X1) 

Friday 8th September 
Junior Presentation Evening 
 
Saturday 23th September 
Curry and Disco Night 

Friday 3rd November 
Fireworks Night 

Friday 1st December 

Xmas Ball- Farnham Rugby Club 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wiseandco.co.uk/
http://www.seriouscricket.co.uk/
http://www.berkeleysports.com/
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Wise & Co. Owning a furnished holiday home 

 
Owners of properties that are let as furnished holiday 
accommodation can benefit from a range of tax reliefs. These 
reliefs are based on the lettings period, rather than the use of the 
property, so more properties may be eligible for these tax reliefs 
than is commonly thought.  
 
At its simplest, this type of property let is treated for most tax 
purposes as a trading venture. The letting rules are relatively 
simple: the property must be available for commercial letting to 
the public for at least 210 days in a 12-month period. It must 
actually be let for at least 105 days in that 12-month period. The 
first of these rules is reasonably easy to comply with, and the 
second is usually met by those owners actively marketing a 
holiday let, but may be more difficult for those simply letting a 
property in a non-holiday location. It is usually advisable not to let 
your property for more than 31 consecutive days, as this can 
reduce the opportunity for tax relief. 
 
Owners may also be unaware that they can claim capital 
allowances for all the equipment used in the holiday let. For new 
equipment purposes, such as white goods, furniture and any 
moveable items, the cost can be up to £200,000, which can be 
deducted from the net profits of your trading business for that 
period. 
 
There are also advantageous capital gains tax (CGT) benefits for 
owners of furnished lets: 
 

• When you sell your furnished property let, any capital gain 

arising can benefit for ‘roll over relief’ where the proceeds 

are reinvested into another property intended as a 

furnished let, or into any other asset used for a trading 

purpose. 

• Furnished holiday lets are also excluded from the 

restriction to mortgage interest relief which came in on 6 

April 2017 

• Your property is treated as a business asset, so if you give 

the property away – maybe as part of your inheritance tax  

 

 

 

• Planning – the capital gain 

can be held over to the 

recipient, which results in 

no CGT arising on the gift. 

• Entrepreneurs’ relief is also 

available on the disposal of 

a furnished holiday letting 

business. This reduces the 

rate of CGT to 10%.  

 

 

 

This is a complex area which is why it is 
always advisable to talk to one of our 
property tax specialists to ensure you are 
working within HMRC rules. Our expert 
knowledge and insight can make a real 
difference. Contact our Property Tax team on 
01252 711244. 

 

http://www.wiseandco.co.uk/

